
5/15/2024 

Dear Customer,

We value your partnership and are committed to bringing proactive, strategic, solution-oriented thinking to 
you and Brokerhouse/Vending Products of Canada. 

TreeHouse Foods is currently navigating historic inflation in the price of cocoa, a key ingredient in some of 
our cookie, cracker, candy, refrigerated dough and dry blends categories. Drought conditions exacerbated by 
climate change and persistent crop disease have drastically reduced supply over the last three years for top 
cocoa producers. This upward price pressure is expected to continue into the next year.  

As a result, we must implement a price increase for orders of these products received on or after Monday July 
15th 2024.  

Your TreeHouse Foods commercial team will send the specific item detail by category. Please note that to 
help support service levels, we won’t be able to accept forward buys during the upcoming pricing action. We 
will evaluate conditions quarterly. As we see changes in cocoa costs (up or down), we will revise our pricing 
accordingly.    

We are doing everything in our power to service your business as efficiently and effectively as possible, while 
providing you with high-quality products. Thank you for your business and understanding. 

Best regards, 

Sean Lewis 
Chief Customer Officer 
TreeHouse Foods 


